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E. CAPE HORN ROAD CLOSED DUE TO WASH OUT 

 
Bayview, ID – East Cape Horn Rd. has been closed at East Buena Vista Ln. due to the roadway being compromised.  

Snow melt and runoff caused the collapse of a large portion of the roadway and undermined other portions.  Lakes 

Highway District closed the roadway as it is unsafe for vehicle travel.  At this time, it is unknown when the roadway 

will reopen.  Residents in the area are advised to make alternative travel arrangements if possible.   

 

If you have an emergency, please dial 911.  Emergency services including law enforcement and EMS are still able to 

respond but may have an increased travel time. 

 

No further information is available at this time.     

 

  

  

Ben Wolfinger, Sheriff 

By: Sergeant J. Brandel 


